
Project Chaverim Hits the Lanes! 
 

The teens and 3rd and 4th graders of Project 
Chaverim are coming together for a night of food 

and fun, outside the classroom! 

 
When: Saturday, March 1  6:30pm – 9pm	
  
 

Where:	
  Starting with Havdallah and dinner at 
CSAIR, then heading to Paradise Lanes (790 
Yonkers Ave.).  Returning to CSAIR by 9pm.	
  
 

Cost:  $15 per person (includes bowling and pizza) 
 

RSVP:	
  Mason Voit at Educationdirector@csair.org	
  
 

 
*We need volunteers to drive kids and teens from CSAIR to the 
bowling alley and back, so please indicate in your RSVP if you 
can drive and how many you can take! 


